
 

 

 

 

To Parent’s/Guardian 

On Friday November 13, 2015 (P.A. Day NO SCHOOL, the school yard will be off limit) as a team 

of workers will be using a crane to lift equipment on to the roof of the school for the 

installation of the solar panels.  There will also be a small fenced off area on the north/east side 

of the building where they will store their equipment for the extent of the project; they will also 

have a porta potty on site. 

The projected time is 6-8 weeks.  They have assured us that there will be  little impact on the 

school day beyond hearing foot traffic on the roof.   

Ms. A. Hardy 

Principal 


